
 
 

 

College of Western Idaho 

Intent to Award 
 

The College of Western Idaho (CWI) is publishing this Intent to Award as the result of 
requested responses to its Request for Proposals (RFP 07-2024) to Re-platform the CWI 
Website. It is CWI’s intent to award and contract for the above-named service with Kanopi 
Studios. 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 


